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To All Association Members:

The following letter on page two of this bulletin was received
from the Federal Aviation Administration (“FAA”) addressed to
Robert  Isom,  President  of  American  Airlines,  Alex  Garcia,
Executive Vice President Administration TWU and Sito Pantoja, 
General Vice President IAM, stressing  that “a breakdown in
the relationship between American and the Union raises concern
about  the  ongoing  effectiveness  of  the  airline’s  safety
management  system.  Safety  is  a  shared  responsibility  of
American  and  Union  members  that  demands  a  collaborative
culture, irrespective of any ongoing controversy between the
organizations.”

We agree with the FAA.

Directory, TWU-IAM Association
International Executive Vice-President
Transport Workers of America

Vice-President, TWU-IAM Association
General Vice-President
International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers

https://vl1725.org/association-bulletin-july-9-2019/
https://vl1725.org/association-bulletin-july-9-2019/


Downloadable version-   Please Post on All Bulletin Boards

https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/FAA_Letter.png
http://www.iamdl142.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Association-Bulletin-7919.pdf

